
 

 

 

 

1 SAL CAPRIGLIONE CHAPTER # 190  

November 2016 NEWS BRIEF FOR CHAPTER MEMBERS 

 Joseph Capriglione, President 

 Anthony DeVino, Vice President 

 Martin Capriglione, Secretary-Treasurer, Chapter Contact,  

MartinCapriglione@gmail.com 

 

Membership:  Chapter #190 is 300 plus strong. We are always looking to recruit 
new members. You can be an “emember” through national for $30.00 per year. 
The “emember” maintains the same benefits as a regular member, except you will 
receive the AFA magazine electronically to your email address. Please remember 
to add your Chapter affiliation on your application, we are Chapter #190. 

Cyber Patriot:   Chapter #190 sponsored Red Bank Regional High, as our Cyber 
Patriot team. To learn more about the Cyber Patriot program and competition, go 
to AFA.org. 

Special Events/Activities:   

Our Chapter made a donation to the NJ AFA for the Special Olympics. 

 

The Sal Capriglione scholarship at NJIT was awarded to Cadet Michael Gadalla. 
Cadet Gadalla’s ambition is to serve as a combat systems officer. He is with the 
490th detachment AFAROTC onsite at NJIT in NJ.  A brunch was held at NJIT on 
April 22, 2016.  Representing the chapter was Joseph Capriglione, and Loretta 
Thornton.  
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Chapter President, Joseph Capriglione, attended several meetings in NJ. Topics 
that were discussed were; Veterans Affairs,  Lakehurst, Ft. Dix and McGuire 
Airbase. 

Congressman Tom MacArthur reminds us to keep in touch with your 
representatives about issues and concerns that are passionate to you. 

REMEMBER TO VOTE!!! 

The Chapter donated an Army, Navy, Air Force and POWMIA flag to an Eagle Scout 
project in Piscataway, NJ. Life Scout, Matthew Marcinko made the request. 

Chapter members; Joseph, and Martin Capriglione, Loretta and Patrick Thornton, 
and Steve Riethof, attended the NJ State Convention held on July 30, 2016, at the 
NJ Aviation Hall of Fame at Teterboro, NJ. The guest speaker was Gen. Raymond 
Johns, USAF, Ret. 

WE WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND TO ALL OUR MEMBERS, A WONDERFUL 
THANKSGIVING, A JOYOUS HOLIDAY SEASON, AND A HEALTHY NEW YEAR. 

AND REMEMBER AND PRAY FOR THE MEN AND WOMEN IN OUR MILITARY, AND 
THEIR FAMILIES. 

 

 

 

 


